
 
 

WELCOME TO MUNSTER SWIM CLUB! 

 
 
Welcome to the Munster Swim Club, 
 
I want to take this time to introduce, or welcome you back, to the Munster Swim Club!  I know that this 
coaching crew is looking forward to getting you all in the water soon to help continue to foster and help create 
faster seahorses all around. I personally am looking forward to a very productive season from developmental 
swimmers through our top training group and everything in between.  As always, we will be trying to bring 
new ideas to the table to make our swimmers FASTER…this is a GOAL of the coaches, and we hope the 
swimmers and parents are on board!!! 
 
I also would like to WELCOME any new families that are just starting out with us! This is an exciting time for 
the entire Munster Swimming Program as we have been working for over a decade in the Munster High School 
OLYMPIC SIZE AQUATIC CENTER. We do offer some of the BEST coaching in the STATE and we pride ourselves 
on allowing the kids to learn competitive swimming in a progressive way, including new techniques, all while 
having FUN, making new friends, and SUCCEEDING at the same time! 
 
Please feel free to let me know if you have any questions or concerns over the course of the next week  or so 
and  I personally am looking forward to another GREAT (safe!) SEASON as a club!     Let’s get ready to rock and 
welcome to the Munster Swim Club! 
 
 
Coach Matt 
matthewalee@comcast.net 

 


